
Dear Preucil Parent(s):  

 

Thank you for your patience and cooperation as the School goes through its first ever on-line 

registration process. Due to the COVID-19 pandemic, there will be no Registration Day as in previous 

years.  

This year’s registration process uses a PDF fillable contract form.  

To register your student(s):  

Step #1: Your teacher(s) will contact you to make arrangements for lesson day/time, start dates 

and to discuss group class options.  

Step #2: You will be emailed a contract and instructions on how to complete the registration 

process from the Administrative Office. The contract and instructions will come from the email 

address registrar@preucil.org.   

As a reminder, lessons start the week of August 23, 2020.  

Please have your students registered by September 8th. We understand some of you may have issues 

do to the recent derecho storm and public school schedules.  

If you have any questions about your lessons or group classes, please contact your teacher.  

If you have questions on the registration process, please email registrar@preucil.org or call 319-337- 

4156. 
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